
ST PETER’S CE PRIMARY SCHOOL, HESWALL, WIRRAL   Wednesday 18thth April 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re:  Musical Instrumental Tuition – Summer Term 2018 

I hope you all had a lovely Easter and are glad to be back into routine! I am just writing to 

remind you that the fees for this term are now due and are listed below: 

Brass and string: 

Individual lessons - £132 per term (11 x 20 minute lessons) or 

Group lesson (2/3 per group) - £88 per term (11 x 20 minute lessons) 

Woodwind: 

Individual lessons - £108 (9 x 20 minute lessons) 0r 

Group lesson - £72 (9 x 20 minute lessons) 

*Please note, children will actually have 11 lessons as normal, but the payment 

amendment is due to missed lessons last term, due to Miss Hazelhurst’s family 

circumstances. She only taught 8 lessons out of 10.You will only be paying for 19 lessons 

over the two terms (8 last term and 11 this term).* 

*Please note that this also includes membership of the school orchestra, once your child 

has been learning for a while, and he/she will receive a 1 hour weekly session on a Friday 

afternoon with Mrs Charlesworth (our orchestra conductor) and Mrs Chetwood at no 

extra cost. 

Piano: 

Individual lessons - £100 per term (10 x 20 minute lessons)  

Group lessons - £50 per term (10 x 20 minute lessons in pairs) 

I would be very grateful if you could pay for your child’s lessons via parent pay by Monday 

23rd April. If there are any issues with the parent pay system, please let the school office 

know asap. 

I thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter and am looking forward to yet 

another exciting and busy term of music ahead! 

Kind Regards 

Helen Chetwood (Music Leader) 

 


